
Addendum to US36 RFQ:  
 
“The High Performance Transportation Enterprise has received a request for additional time for 
submission of SOQs to the RFQ.  HPTE is exercising its discretion by extending the deadline for 
the submission of SOQs by 2 weeks to 4:00 pm (Denver time) on Friday, April 20, 2012.  All other 
provisions of the RFQ, as clarified by responses to questions and requests for clarification, 
remain unchanged." 

 


